
 

CITY of BRISBANE 
Council Subcommittee Update 

 

From September 28th, 2024, to October 11th, 2024 

 
Public Art Advisory Committee   10/8   Cunningham, Davis 
The Committee reviewed the 19 proposals received for the Stairway Project and came prepared 
with their top choices for the space. The Committee utilized the Selection of Public Art Criteria list 
created by NinedotArt to determine whether the art will fit with Brisbane’s character as well as be 
unexpected, integrated and diverse.  Using a proposal ranking sheet, the Committee decided on 
two artists to recommend to the City Council on November 7th – Angela Duckett for mosaics on 
risers and McGrath Arts for lighting and railing. As lighting and railing are part of infrastructure of 
the project, this will need to be integrated from the beginning and the artist will work closely with 
Public Works. The mosaics on the risers will be installed after public input and design work later. It 
was confirmed that grant funds to pay for railings and lighting (say $20k) would be allowed to be 
used for the artistic railings and lighting that may cost $50K and the remainder would be funded 
through the Public Art fund.  
 
 
 
Upcoming Subcommittees: 
 
Public Art Advisory Committee   10/14 5:15pm Cunningham, Davis 
 
 


